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TOWN OF BURKE/VILLAGE OF WINDSOR 

THEFT FROM AUTO/BURGLARY 
 

The Dane County Sheriff’s Office has responded to numerous theft 

from auto and burglary incidents in the neighborhood pictured be-

low in the Town of Burke and the Village of Windsor since 9/30/18.  

The two individuals pictured to the right were captured by a neigh-

bor’s security camera during the time of the crimes.  Additionally, 

the Sun Prairie Police Department has received similar reports of 

theft and burglary in the adjacent subdivision south of HWY 19.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office would like to remind residents to secure their 

homes and vehicles as well as remove any valuable items from their 

vehicles. 


